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ENERGY EFFICIENCY - IMPROVING COUNCIL BUILDINGS (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure

Subject Matter

The Director of Community Services submitted Report CS.44/06 on proposals to introduce further energy saving measures to a number of City Council buildings over a two year period.  The estimated cost of a suitable package of measures was £62,000.

At this early stage in the financial year, it has not been possible to identify any savings in the overall Capital Programme.  The Executive may wish to consider deferring this initiative until the Budget process although this would delay the potential to make savings/achieve reduced cost increases until 2007/08.  Alternatively, the Executive could seek approval of the City Council to a supplementary capital budget of £62,000.  Dependent upon the approval of funding, the entire budget could be committed in 2006/07 with approximately 60 - 70% being spent in the current financial year.

Summary of Options Rejected

Deferring consideration of the initiative until the Budget process.

DECISION

That the Executive recommends the City Council to approve a supplementary capital budget bid of £62,000 in order to progress energy efficient improvements to City Council buildings.

Reasons for Decision

This initiative is part of a range of energy efficiency measures being considered which contribute to the Council's Environment Policy and the corporate priority of Cleaner, Greener, Safer.







